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14th November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

STEM Discovery Centre,  Stevenage 
24th January 2024 

 
As a way of providing your children with the best opportunity to explore our Science topic ‘Earth and 
Space’, Year Five will be visiting the STEM Discovery Centre in Stevenage.  Children will visit 
interactive exhibits and explore the ExoMars Rover Project that originated at the STEM centre. Pupils 
will also make and take home a Solar System Rememberall bracelet.  Pupils can choose from a 
fabulous selection of different beads to create a map of the solar system as a constant reminder of 
the different planets, their names, characteristics and the order in which they are removed from the 
sun. 
 
Pupils will leave school by coach at 9.00 a.m. and return by 2.00 p.m.  
 
We ask that all children bring suitable clothing and a packed lunch in a named bag for the day. 
 
Please ensure you use the link below to confirm your child’s attendance.  Access is via the School 
website under the heading “Parent/Carer Information”, subheading “Parent/Carer authorisation 
trip/club/activity”.  
 
https://www.bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk/form/?pid=10&form=66  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £17.70, towards the cost of the coach, entrance and 
activity fee.  Please log onto your child’s Arbor account under Activities/Trips to make payment.  If 
there are insufficient voluntary contributions by 23rd November 2023 this activity will not go ahead.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Waller & Mr Cook 
Year Five Teachers 
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